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Dear Hindleap Parents, 

We can now confirm the final costing for the Hindleap trip.  

As you will know from the initial meeting, the overall cost back in Term One was an approximate cost as 

numbers of children going on the trip plus the coach costs had not been confirmed.  

We now have the information necessary to update the overall figure due. The new and final cost for the trip 

means parents need to pay an additional £10.60. The final amount of £538.60 covers the activities, 

accommodation, food and drink, coach costs and the Hindleap hoodie. This has been sent up on our system 

and can be paid immediately or before the payment deadline.  

You can make small payments at any time (minimum £25.00) as long as the following instalment deadlines 

are met: 

15th November 2025 £100 

15th December 2025 £100 

15th February 2025 £100 

15th March 2025 £128 + £10.60 

There will be one final meeting before the trip, which will give parents and children a chance to ask 

questions and see the events that have been planned so please check your emails and letters section of the 

website for this date and time.  

Please contact the office to arrange a meeting with me if you are concerned about payment.  

Kind regards 

Mr C.Marston 

Head of School 

 

  


